
Dear [Association Members], 

We are pleased to announce the results of the recent association leadership elections held on 

[Date]. After a thorough voting process, we are excited to share the newly elected leaders who 

will guide our association for the upcoming term. 

New Leadership Team 

• [Name] - President 

• [Name] - Vice President 

• [Name] - Treasurer 

• [Name] - Secretary 

We want to extend our gratitude to all the candidates for their willingness to serve and to all 

members who participated in the voting process. Your engagement is vital to the health of our 

association. 

Our new leadership team is eager to start working on [specific goals or initiatives] and looks 

forward to your support as we embark on this journey together. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to [Association Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Association Name] 


